
09/09/2022 
 
Dear Parents of Blue Door, 
          This week the children learned about colors and shapes. During Circle  Time, as we do 
every day here in Blue Door, we reviewed the colors and shapes. The children were asked one 
by one to identify a color and shape.  The majority of the children did well.  
 
For art, the children had lots of fun using plastic cups to make the circle shape. They used a cup 
and dipped it into paint and then onto construction paper.  In making the tree trunk tree, the 
children used brown paint and for the leaves used different colored triangles. As they were 
gluing their triangle leaves they were asked the color of the triangle they were going to glue.  
Free art is also a favorite. The children can use markers, crayons, and Do-a-Dot Markers and 
draw whatever they may like. 
 
On the playground, yes we have a great time. Practicing our gross motor skills is very important. 
This week the children walked up the slide stairs and went down the slide, ran two laps around 
the playground, climbed the rock wall, and rode the tricycles around the playground. 
 
Next week I will begin notifying parents who the Student of the Week will be , so you and your 
child can begin working on the poster board.  
This is lots of fun for the kids. Parents, please buy a poster board and on this poster board 
please put pictures of the things your child enjoys doing, family members, vacations you have 
gone on, and pets if you have any. Your child will bring it to school and show their friends so 
they can get to know each other a little better.  When your child is Student of the Week, I will 
send you a message through Brightwheel notifying you. 
 
*Please remember to cut your child’s nails.  
*Please label with your child’s name,  anything that belongs to your child like        
 blankets, pillows, and the bag that the extra clean clothing is sent in. 
Thanks once again for your help🌻 
 
🥰Have a great weekend🥰 
           Mrs. Cindy 
           Mrs. Luz 


